Jim Mangleson

—_—
From: Jim Mangleson [im@chincogan.com.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 18 September 2012 9:01 AM
To: james.mangleson3@bigpond.com

Subject: : Fw: Marshals Creek

-— Original Message —---
From: Greg Alderson

To: Jim Mangleson
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 8:13 AM
Subject: Re: Marshals Creek

Jim,
Hope you are well.

I have check my records and have found a copy of the notes | made in June 1991, which are identical to those on the
attachment to your email.

Yes | can confirm that the hand written numbers on the right of the page are mine is mine and that was made based
on calculations done at that time were undertaken by Steve Webb, Jim Bodycott PWD and myself. | remember Mr
Bodycott in particular being pleasantly surprised at the degree or size of the improvements of the results.

The numbers in the second column were written in by Steve Webb, as was the nate in the box, as | recall.
| can confirm that you did not do the calculations.

Regards

Greg

On 17/09/2012 11:42 AM, Jim Mangleson wrote:
Dear Greg,

I enclose a copy of a letter dated 25th June 1991 with attached computer
modelling you provided myself. Your handwritten insert to the table showing
the "significant" beneficial effects of the addition of an Eroding Entrance
plus connecting channel has been challeged by Mathew Lambourne as not being
done by yourself but is a fake, with the inference that it was done by
myself.

I would appreciate your confirmation that the hand written boxed insert to
the table and referred to in the body copy of your letter are by yourself and
is a true copy of the result of computer modelling with addition of the
Froding entrance plus connecting channel for a 1% 2% 5% and in the 1987
event in the Marshalls Creek catchment at the time of your writing.

Thanking you in anticipation
Sincerely

Jim Mangleson
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